
 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
AUGUST 26, 2010 
 
 
FORMER WARD 27 OPPONENT ANNOUNCES SUPPORT FOR CHRIS TINDAL 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
TORONTO- On August 25, Evan Dean stepped down as a candidate for city councillor in Ward 27, and 
announced his support for Chris Tindal.  Evan has been a great contributor to the community, both as 
a candidate, and through his work with Trinity Square Café, Our Place Community of Hope, and as 
volunteer coordinator for Pride Toronto. Chris is honored to have his support.  

 
“I believe that Chris is the best suited for the role and that he has both the political and policy 
background necessary to serve the residents of this Ward” says Evan on his website. “I believe that 
Chris understands the role that communities play in creating a great and diverse city.  Chris also 
understands that improving public transit, and creating more infrastructure for pedestrians and 
cyclists will keep this city green and sustainable in the future.  This is why I will support him for 
councillor for Ward 27.” 
 
Chris Tindal is endorsed from people throughout Ward 27 and across the political spectrum, including 
former Progressive Conservative Member of Parliament David MacDonald, retired Senator Lois Miriam 
Wilson and former Ontario NDP Youth Chair Liam McHugh-Russell. 
 
These members of our community are supporting Chris because they know he has the right priorities 
for our ward. Chris is committed to representing all of Ward 27’s unique communities, and will 
champion  
 

 more responsible fiscal management at City Hall; 

 improved transit, so that ‘the better way’ really is better; and 

 smart, sustainable development that plans for our future but also preserves our past: our 
heritage buildings and the feel of our communities. 

 
Chris’s platform was officially announced today on his website, christindal.ca. 
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